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DECEMBER 1991

BAKER/GILHOOLY -- To David and Mary Ellen,
a son, Kane David Declan, a brother for Victoria.
Bom December 19, 1991 at Joseph Brant Hospital
in Burlington, weighing 10 pounds. Proud
grandparents are David and Joan Baker of

Georgetown, and Freri-cendUrwteMotOttewe.

BENNETT -- Doug and
Barb (Mellon) wish to
announce the birth of their
second child, Brandon
Ronald, December 14,
1991, 7 lbs. 15 1/2 0zs. A
little brother for Stephen.
The proud grandparents are
Ron and Dianne Mellon and
Lydia Bennett, all of Acton.

BETTRIDGE -- Albert and Jackie (nee White)
are delighted to announce the birth of their son,
Albert Patrick William, born December 16, 1991
at Peel Memorial Hospital. Proud grandparents
are Mr. and Mrs. Pat White of Brampton and Mr.
and Mrs. William Bettridge of Snelgrove. A baby
brother for Danielle.

Kelly (nee Drumm) are
thnlled to announce the anmval
of their first child, Jeffrey
Nicholas, on December
10, 1991 at 7:53 a.m.,
weighing in at 7 Ibs. 4 ozs.
Proud are Hora
Drumm of Georgetown
and Bemard and Christine
Bonehill of Burlington.

A sper.ﬂ tt'erits b Dr Amerrwst and to the wonderful
OB staff at Georgetown and District Memorial

HosEitel.

DICUNTO -- Mario and Joanne (nee Pegg) and
big sister Jennifer are proud to announce the
birth of their daughter Nikki Anne, born on
December 25,1991 at 4:20 p.m. weighing 6 Ibs.,
14 ozs. Proud grandparents are Phyllis and Jack

Pegg of Norval and Antimo and Virginia DiCunto
of Montreal. Many thanks to Dr. Ford and Dr. Sennick

and to the OB staff of Peel Memorial Hospital.

FONTANNA -- Richard and Shelly (nee O'Neill)
thank God for the safe amival of Joshua David, bom
December 4, 1991 at Peel Memorial Hospital in

Brampton, weighing 7 Ibs., 3 ozs. Delighted |

grandparents are Vince and Margaret O'Neill of
Bramalea and Eman and Margaret Fontanna of

Georgetown.

KNAPTON -- Patti and Jim, Meghan and Kurtis
are pleased to announce the arrival of their new
baby brother. Evan Frederick made his 1991
deadline on December 29th at 12:01 p.m. at
Guelph General Hospital, weighing in at a hearty
51Ibs., 4 ozs. Evan is the third grandson for Fred
Gordon of Rockwood and Mr. and Mrs. Roy

KneEton of Puslinch.

LAWRENCE -- Paul and Jackie (nee Dodd) announce
the arrival of their first child, Paul Michael, born
December 24, 1991 at 6:42 a.m. weighing 9 Ibs., 12

1/2 ozs. Proud grandparents are John and Jackie Dodd
of Pte. Clair, Quebec, and Carolyn and Wallace

Lawrence of Lor:kgmrtI N.S.

MACLEOD -- Robert (Marvin) and Bonnie --
Santa couldn't wait and arrived early at 1:00 a.m.
Fnday, December 20, 1991 with a precious new
little boy, Dylan Robert Charles, weighing 7 |bs.,
14 ozs. Big brothers John and Donny and big sister
Marie are thrilled to have him home in time to put
under the Christmas tree. Proud grandparents are
Betty and Charlie Macl.eod and Clance Hancock.
Many thanks to Dr. D. & P. Zeni and the OB staff

at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital

for their eerrtrse and wonderful care.

REID -- Patti and Jim are happy to announce to
arrival of their first child, Katherine Elizabeth,
weighing 7 Ibs., 9 ozs. on December 3, 1991 at

Georgetown and District Memonal HosEitel.
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BONEHILL -- Nick and |

HAPPY NEW YEAR

Kathleen, bom December
27, 1991 at 12:22 p.m.
weighing 7 Ibs., 7 ozs.
Proud grandparents Mrs.
Edie Strachan of Oakville,
and Mr. and Mrs. Fred
a2 Armstrong of Wiarton.
SDBCIal thenks to Aunt Didi, Dr. Kumar, and the
wonderful nurses at Georgetown Hospital.

I JANUARY 1992

| ABERCROMBIE -- Brian
{ and Evelyn (nee Tuchel)
| of Georgetown are pleased
to announce the birth of their
son, Evan Albert, weighing
7bs, 100zs. at

and District Memorial
Hospital, January 19,
1992 at 6:10 p.m. Proud
grandparents are Mr. and
e ¢ Mrs. Dave Abercrombie
of Georgetown and Mr. and Mrs. Albert Tuchel of
Georgetown. Special thanks to Dr. Panabaker and
Dr. Kumar.

BRADLEY, Nico John --
The tie has been broken,

safely at home, Nico
John gives the boys a
one run edge over the
girls. Already awaiting at
home, Kees David for the
boys and Sonja Lianne
for the girls. The go ahead
run was scored January
24, 1992 at 23:54 of
regulation time. Crossing
13 ozs., Nico John is the

the
seventh

plate at 8 |bs.,
grandchild for Roy and Nadine Bradley
and third grandchild for Bill and Agatha VanRyn.

Another great grandchild for Oma Kroon and
Oma Venlgyn in the Netherlands. Proud D.H. Mary
Ann and coach Don wishes to thank the outstanding
playmaking of the OB staff. Another win for
starting pitcher Dr. Bournes and a tremendous
performance for relief pitcher, Dr. Kumar.
Following the
the Luxunous Georgetown and District Memonal

Hoseitel. a heeﬂ thanks for a total team effort.

| CATHCART -- Bryan and Lorie (nee White) are

thrilled to announce the arrival of their first child,
Carleigh Alicia, weighing 6 Ibs., 9 ozs., born
January 14, 1992. Proud grandparents are Ron
and Lena White of Georgetown, and Harley and
Joyce Cathcart of Peterborough. Great-grandchild
of William Miller of Brussels, Ontario.

y  COCK - Jessica and Geffrey
are pleased to announce
the safe arrival of their baby
| sister, Samantha Jane, on
| Saturday, January 16, 1992
1 at 3.39 a.m., weighing 8
Ibs., 9 oz. Parents Barry
| and Debbe (nee Woods). Proud
grandparents are Julia Woods
of Brampton and Rex and Lil
Cock of . Thanks
to Doctors Kumar and Bams.
Special thank-you to the excellent staff at Georgetown
and District Memorial Hospital.

FABER--Rob and Carey
(Martin) thank God for the
safe armmival of Jeffrey Robert,
on January 8, 1992, weighing
§i 8bs, 14 oz He's a litle brother
for Sarah. Grandson for Ed
and Betty Martin of Acton and
Clarence and Joanne Faber
of Georgetown. Special
thanks to Drs. Kumar, Trent,
Darling, as well the OB staff
at the Georgetown and

District Memorial Hoseitel.
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Valerie Cunningham
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* health care advocacy
* sexuality education
* parenting workshops
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e group seminars
= private consultation

877-6398

6 EDITH STREET

GIBSON - MACLEAN - Debbie and Brian are proud
to announce the birth of their daughter, Brilee , 8
Ibs, 3 ozs., on January 30th, 1992 at the Ottawa
General Hospital , a sister for Duncan. Proud
grandparents Mary Lou and Clarke Gibson of

Geo[getown and Marg MacLean of Ottawa.

m—— HILL -- Graham and Connie
s, | (nee Cotter) welcome with
" | love, the safe arrival of our
= | second child, a beautiful
=& | baby girl, Chelsea Marie,
& | born on January 27, 1992,
6 bs., 7 0zs. Anew
| little sister for Caitlin. Proud
. | grandparents are Mrs. Muriel
. | Cotter and Mr. and Mrs.
-1 Roy Hill, all of Georgetown.
AlBO a new
for Mrs. Eve Jarrett of England. special thanks to Dr.
F. Richards, Dr. |. Jackson and the O.B. staff of
Cambridge Hospital.

o McCONAGHY - Ken and Kiris

# . (nee Doherty) are thrilled

B to announce the birth of

= their daughter, Erin Ashton,

& = born January 2, 1992 at

: 4:17 a.m., weighing 6 Ibs.,

~ | 150zs. at Georgetown and

= &8l Proud grandparents are

west W John and Lorraine Doherty,

il and Cy and Linda Waters.

A great grandchlld i'or Helena Conaghy. Special

thanks to Dr. Kumar, Dr. Darling, and the OB nursing
staff

ROGERS -- Justine is to announce the amval
of her sister Jamie Rebecca on January 24, 1992
at 9:03 a.m. weighing 7 Ibs., 3 ozs. Proud parents
are Tim and Kim. Grandparents are bill and
Jackie Richardson of Georgetown, Lois Rogers
of Burks Falls, Dave and Sharon Rogers of Parry
Sound. Proud g':reat grandparents are Marg and
Ken Tarzwell, Eunice Worthy of Georgetown,
and Martha Richardson of Brampton. Special thanks
to Dr. Kumar and Phipps, and the nurses on the

OB Ward at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

STEPHANIE Ann Dodds
wishes to announce the
birth of her sister Lauren
Candace born at Grace
Hospital Winnipeg January
1 7, 1992 Weighing 9 |bs
. | 20zs. Mom Shelley and
- | Dad Rick are both well.

WATSON -- John and
Jody (nee de Vries) of
Acton are proud o announce
the birth of their first child,
Katherine Victoria, bom on
January 21, 1992 at Guelph
General Hospital, weighing
8 Ibs., 8 ozs. Proud

4 grandparents are Tom

f'-'f:fif:'f:'?is.-ff?é’_:.f;;‘_:;és'%is'f.,' and Renee Watson and

o e S L Hen and E" dB Vnes

eII of Aoton Thenke to the OB end maternity
staff of Guelph General Hospital.
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FEBRUARY 1992

BURTON, Bob and Pat are thrilled to announce
the birth of their son, Kevin Crawford, on February
15th, 1992, weighing 9lbs 30z at Peel Memorial
Hospital. A new baby brother for Graham. Mom

and bebz doing well.

Expires Jan. 23/93
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--—m CAMPBELL - Bob and
. | Carol (Frost) are so pleased

- | and happy to announce and
. | make welcome the safe
| arrival of their first child,
¢ | a beautiful son, Douglas
- 1| Robert George weighing
| in at 8lbs 60zs, 22 1/4"
& | tall at 6:48am on Monday
A | ,February 24, 1992. Proud

g ts are Winston
and Alice Campbell and
David and Norma Frost, all of Georgetown.
Proud Great Grandparents are Amy Hole and
George Lane of Georgetown and Alma Campbell
of Plaster Rock, New Brunswwick. Proud Aunts
and Uncles are Barband Mike, Ron, Cheryl and
David. A Brand new cousin for Gordie. Speoalthenks
to Dr. V. Kumar, Dr. Paul Zeni and the O.B. staff
at Georgletown and District Memorial Hospital. A

§Ecrel anks to mom gAlloeh my assistant coach.

CUNNINGHAM/ Nash -
Vicky and Ron are thrilled to
announce the birth of Amanda
Jewel born February 26th,
1992 weighing 8lbs 130z.

Proud grandparents are
Judy and Doug Harlow and
Ken and Thelma Nash. First
niece for Glenn, Bev, Gary,
Judy and Dave. Thanks to
Dr. Panabaker and the OB

staff et Georgetown Hosgltal

OTTO/MCDONALD - Dr. Alex and Laurie (Nee
MacDonald) are pleased to announce the birth of
their daughter, Annamaria Helen on February
28,1992 weighing 6 Ibs, 6 1/2 ozs at Brigham and
Women's Hospital, Boston, Mass. A little sister for
Nicholas. Proud grandparents are Edit and Leslie
Otto, Limehouse and Doris and Edgar MacDonald

of Georgetown.

PARKERY/ Kivisto. Proud parents, Tim & Teresa
are overjoyed to announce the arrival of their
first born Brennan William, February 25th at
10:30 pm. Grandson to Bob & Linda Parker and

Andx and Kathz Kivisto.

PETERS - Venturi, Catherine and David are
pleased to announce the birth of David John
Venturi, on February 24th, 1992. Delighted
grandparents are Mary Rose Peters of Port Elgin

and Adeline Venturi of Coniston. Special thanks
to Dr. E. Wilk and the staff of St. Joseph's Health

Centrel Toronto for their exceEtioneI care.

DAWKINS: James and
Stephanie (nee Smith)
are happy to announce the
birth of their first child,
Kaityn Dawn. She was bom
on February 25, 1992 at
1:42 p.m., weighing 7
pounds, 9 ounces, at
Guelph General Hospital.
Proud grandparents are
Don and Faye Dawkins of

J Acton and Keren Smlth of Acton. First great

grandchild for Ward and Yvonne Hamilton of
Acton.

SHERWOOD - ROBINSON - Pete and Tara are
thrilled to announce the homecoming of Amber
Elissa-Marie, born February 1st, 1992, weighing
4lbs 60z. Proud grandparents are Marie and
Camen Maltby of Orangeville, and Mary Robinson
and Kent Robinson, both of Georgetown. Amber
is also welcomed by great-grandparents, Herb and
Elma Harlow and Herb and Doreen Robinson, all
of Georgetown, and many Aunts, Uncles and
Cousins. Thanks to the nurses and doctors of the

neonatal intensive care units at Chedoke-MacMaster
and GueIEh Heritels.

WELLINGTON, Douglas and Kathy are thrilled to
announce the arrival of their bundle of joy, Simon
Douglas, on February 23rd, 1992 at 11:23a.m.,
weighing 8lbs. 90zs. at Georgetown District
Hospital. Proud g are Douglas and Maggie
Wellington of Bremelee and Frances Johnston of
Tottenham. Special thanks to Dr. Cawkwell, Dr.
Kumar and Dr. P. Zeni and all the O.B. staff at the
hospital for their excellent care.
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